
 
 

 

       January 15, 2021 

 

 

TO: Safety Committee 

 All Other Members of Council  

 Patrick A. Ward, Mayor 

 Mary A. Kovalchik, Finance Director 

 Patrick A. Rhode, Chief of Police 

 Michael J. Carroll, Chief of Fire 

  

 

 The Safety Committee will meet on Monday, January 18, 2021 immediately 

following the Public Lands and Buildings Committee meeting via the Zoom meeting 

application to discuss capital requests. 

  

       Joseph A. Gambatese, Chairman 

       Safety Committee 

 

 
Copies electronically sent to Members of Council;  

PLAIN DEALER and SUN MESSENGER. 

 

Copies to Receptionist, Dispatcher, posted on Bulletin Board. 

 
Sent via e-mail as requested. 


